
Oct 12─PTO Meeting 7pm at Jacobs Library 
Oct 16-20─Bus Safety Week 
Oct 18─Early Dismissal 1:00 
Oct 25─Early Dismissal 12:15 
Oct 27─Picture Retake Day 
Oct 27─PTO Halloween Dance/Movie 
Nov 1─Pajama Story Hour 5:30-6:30 
Nov 1─School Council 5:30 
Nov 3─Spirit Day/Assembly 

A Note from the Principal 
This week brought exciting developments as our new 
embankment slide was finally installed. Our students are 
now enjoying a whole array of new recess features, including 
the Gaga pit, monkey bars, picnic tables, blacktop paint, and 
shade covering! I want to extend my sincere thanks to last 
year's School Council for their vision and hard work in 
planning and implementing these fantastic additions to our 
school. Their dedication has significantly enhanced the school experience for our students. This year's School 
Council is gearing up to start their meetings in just a few short weeks, and I look forward to our collaborative 
work. 

Because this is Fire Safety Week, Fire Prevention Captain Ahlquist and Firefighter DaSilva of the Hull Fire 
Department led fire prevention lessons for students in Grade PreK-6. Each grade level participated in 
discussions about smoke detectors, carbon monoxide detectors, escape plans, 911, or ice safety. Students 
should turn in their fire safety poster or essay by Monday, October 16, for a chance to ride the fire truck to 
school! 

In other exciting news, our "Raising Multicultural Kids" program is about to kick off. Diverse Leaders will begin 
teaching their lessons to homerooms next week, covering various cultural topics throughout the year. We will 
provide lesson objectives in my letter each month to keep you informed about the enriching and enlightening 
experiences our students will have. November’s RMK Curriculum Maps are attached to these Blue Notes. 

In line with our commitment to open communication, I'll be sending my first Seesaw message to all of you 
tomorrow as we work to strengthen our communication channels. As always, we remain fully committed to 
your child's social, emotional, and academic success. Have a great week. 

─Mr. Shaw    
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Hull Public Schools admits students and makes available to them its advantages, privileges, and course of study without regard to race, including, but not limited to, hair texture, hair type, hair length 
and protective hairstyles, limited English proficiency, color, national origin, age, gender identity, sex, religion, sexual orientation, disability, or homelessness. 

Lillian M Jacobs School   Kyle Shaw, Principal   Lindsey Rajan, Assistant Principal 
 

The School Committee is seeking families’ input in their search for the new 
superintendent. Please see the attached flyer for more information, or just 

click here to go directly to a survey on your thoughts on the subject. 

Look what we grew in 
the Jacobs School 

“Gourd-en”! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2HRF2H6


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Click here for menu UPDATES! 

The library is still looking for volunteers to help students 
during their library time, no experience necessary. If you 

are interested please contact dirby@town.hull.ma.us 
Thanks so much and a hearty Yo-Ho to the Hagerty 

family! Mom Aleeza built a treasure chest book return 
bin that is worthy of the Reading Pirate. We can’t wait to 

show it to him! 
Next week the following classes have library:  

DiTullio, Mitchell, Quinn, Jones, Donato, Martin (5th), 
Raimondi, Fitzgerald and Smith  

Please remember to bring in your books. 

Send Us Your RAD Photos! 
Send photos of your RAD Pirates having fun in 

their Core Value T-Shirts or school colors to 
Mrs. Rajan at lrajan@town.hull.ma.us! We’ll 
include them in our Assembly Slide Show and 

maybe even here in the Blue Notes! 

A Message from Ms. Keegan 
The Lions Club collects eyewear for their International 
Chapter.  If you have unused prescription eyeglasses at 
home, please consider donating them to this cause. 
There is a box in the Main Office at each of the  
three schools for your donation.   
Thank you in advance.  

 

Childhood Flu Vaccines are available in 
the nurse’s office. Just bring a 
completed form to Ms. Keegan! 

https://hull.linqnutrition.com/Menus.aspx
mailto:dirby@town.hull.ma.us
mailto:lrajan@town.hull.ma.us

